Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back to term 4! We hope you all had a wonderful half term. This week we
have started to send home handwriting sheets, these do not need to be returned to school once completed, they

are just something for the children to practise at home.

This week

The children have been looking at the book ‘Oliver’s Vegetables’ and they even tried some of the fruit and
vegetables from the story, including beetroot, rhubarb and carrot. They all had an amazing ‘have a go’ attitude,
with many children enjoying the spinach and rhubarb, however they all agreed that they did not like the beetroot!

Wow Words.

horticulture: the science of growing plants, flowers, vegetables and fruit
produce: fresh fruit and vegetables

consume: to eat or drink something

scrumptious: very tasty and delicious




Next week

The children will be continuing to focus on the book Oliver’s Vegetables and making
their own vegetable pizzas. Yum! On Friday 1st March we are looking forward to the gymnast Kelly Simm visiting
school. She will be doing an assembly and fitness circuit with the children.

Best wishes

The Hedgehog Team



